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In Reply Refer To:
Lic.ense : 49-26845-01
Dxket: 30-29475/90-01

Kiewit Mining Group, Inc.
Decker Coal Company
ATTN: Bjarne D. Kristiansen

Radiation Safety Office
P.O. Box 12
Decker, MT 59025

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of November 27, 1990, in response to our letter

and attached Notice of Violation both dated August 22, 1990. We have reviewed

your reply and find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of

Violation. We will review the implementation of your corrective actins during

a future inspection to determine whether full compliance has been achieved and

will be maintained.

Sincerely,

Original Si.',nad By:
LAWRECE A. YAi4RD.L

. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

CC:
Montana Radiation Control Program Director
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